





## Weatherbee Winter Giving 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The holiday season will be here before we know it and we are looking for families that may benefit from our generous community.

Our Weatherbee Winter Giving project benefits Weatherbee families who find themselves in need of assistance during the holiday season. The Weatherbee Winter Giving project is generously supported by fellow Weatherbee families as well as teachers and staff.

If your family would like to participate in this program, please fill out the attached form and return it in an envelope to Mrs. O'Neil by November 17th. This project strives to be confidential and Mrs. O'Neil (school social worker) and Mrs. Silknitter (school counselor) will continue to work to protect privacy.

If you would like to support our project, we will have gift tags available to choose from in the main entrance at Weatherbee the week of November 20th. Please return unwrapped gifts, with the gift tag attached, to the Weatherbee office by December 18th.

## **Dates To Remember:**

**November 17th** - If you would like to benefit from the Weatherbee Winter Giving project, please return the attached form with needs/wants in an envelope to Mrs. O'Neil

Starting the week of **November 20th** - Gift tags will be available in the Weatherbee main entrance

**December 18th** - Please have all unwrapped gifts with their gift tags attached donated to the Weatherbee office

**Week of December 18th-22nd** - Mrs. O'Neil and Mrs. Silknitter will be contacting families for gift pick-up options

## Please return to Mrs. O'Neil, School Social Worker by November 18th

Parent/Guardian Name:	
Contact Phone Number:	
Contact Email:	
Child's Age: Child's Gender:	Child's Age: Child's Gender:
Wants/Needs:	Wants/Needs:
Sizes:	Sizes:
Favorite Colors:	Favorite Colors:
Child's Age:	Child's Age:
Child's Gender:	Child's Gender:
Wants/Needs:	Wants/Needs:
Sizes:	Sizes:
Favorite Colors:	Favorite Colors: